
  
 

 
 
 
 
19th April, 2021 
 
Deputy Catherine Murphy 
Dáil Éireann    
Leinster House 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ: 17737/21 
*To ask the Minister for Health the number of instances in which hospital management 
or operators of their car parks have used debt collection companies to collect 
outstanding fees in each of the years 2018 to 2020 and to date in 2021. 
 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
I have raised the matter with the CEOs of the Hospital Group who have responsibility in this 
matter. I am advised that neither hospitals nor the operators of their carpark services use debt 
collection companies to collect outstanding car park fees. 
 
I trust this is of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 __________________________ 
Carol Ivory 
General Manager 
Acute Operations 
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